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Dear Rector - Prof.Nikolay Kropachev 

Dear President, 

We are writing you on behalf of prof. Francesco Ubertini, President of the University of Bologna, about prof. 
Ljudmila Verbickaja. Please find the President's letter in attachment. 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 
Yours sincerely, 

The President's Office 
Alma Mater Studiorum - Universita di Bologna 

Elena Consolini 
Alma Mater Studiorum - Universita di Bologna 
Staff Rettore e Direttore Generale 
International Relations Strategy Support - IRSS 
Via Zamboni 33,40126 Bologna - Italia 
elena.consolini(5)unibo.it 
Skype: elena_consolini 
Cell.320 4262997 - Tel. +39 0512099965 
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The Rector 

To Prof. Nikolay Kropachev 
Rector 
St. Petersburg State University 
7/9 Universitetskaya nab. 
St. Petersburg, 199034 Russia 

Bologna, November the 29th ,2019 

Dear Mr. Rector Kopachev, 

I have been informed yesterday that the President of the St. Petersburg State University, prof. Ljudmila 
Verbickaja, recently passed away. We are very sorry to receive this sad news. 

We keep, in fact, a vivid memory of her, as a prominent phonologist and linguist as well as a Rector of your 
University from 1994 to 2008. She gave a strong contribution to the reinforcement of our bilateral 
cooperation, visiting our Campuses, promoting a meeting in Bologna with her prorectors and deans, 
receiving a Honorary degree in Forli, developing vivid scientific ties with our colleagues as prof. Haisa 
Pessina Longo and the Faculty of Foreign Language, prof. Guido Gambetta and others. She had also 
enthusiastically promoted our joint diploma MIREES with your Faculty of International Relations, then 
becoming an active member of its advisory board. Brilliant speaker and effective manager, she manifested a 
great energy and a worldwide-recognized scientific knowledge. 

In consideration of the intense bonds we have developed in the years with prof. Verbickaja and with your 
University, and considering the great esteem we had with this distinguished personality, please receive our 
deep condolences 

Your faithful, 

Francesco Ubertini 
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